

Margaret Nanninga Manager of Finance mnanninga@kwhydro.on.ca Tel: (519) 749-6177 Fax: (519) 745-2360 www.kwhydro.ca

September 28, 2012

## **BY COURIER & RESS**

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 2300 Yonge Street, 26<sup>th</sup> Floor, P.O. Box 2319 TORONTO, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Board File No. EB-2012-0288

Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. – Smart Meter Recovery Submission Reply

Dear Ms. Walli:

Pursuant to Board Staff's and VECC's Final Submissions dated September 14 and September 19 respectively in the EB-2012-0288 proceeding, Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. (KWHI) supports the positions of both Board Staff and VECC as stated in their Final Submissions to the Board.

KWHI files this letter as its Reply Submission to the Board (due October 3, 2012). KWHI will not be filing any additional Submissions or evidence in this matter.

A copy of this submission has been electronically filed through the Board's RESS system. The original and two (2) copies have been couriered to the Board's offices.

Contact the undersigned should you require any further information.

Respectfully submitted,

*Original Signed By:* 

Margaret Nanninga, MBA, CGA Manager of Finance

cc Michael Janigan, VECC Keith Ritchie, Board Staff

kb/attachments